Hartford Primary School

Riddings Lane, Hartford, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 INA

Tel: (01606) 74164

Email: admin@hartfordprimary.cheshire.sch.uk

Web: www.hartfordprimaryschool.com

Head: Miss M Fairweather, B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H. Email: head@hartfordprimary.cheshire.sch.uk



Wednesday 7th February 2018

Dear Parents and Families,

Northwich Art Trail

On Friday 4 of our children from Years 2 and 4 are helping me launch the Northwich Art Trail with the Mayor of Northwich. Next week the quiz for the trail will be attached to my newsletter. This will enable you to visit all the businesses and shops to see where the children from all the schools in the Northwich Education Partnership have displayed their art work. Thanks again to Mrs Ashbee for working with the children on such a fantastic project! We are very proud of our canvases! The Our Town Art Trail is from 12th Feb – 12th March.

Conway Residential

Next Wednesday morning our Year 6 children are heading off to Anglesey until Friday afternoon to take part in a great range of outdoor and adventurous activities at the Conway Centre. Mrs Cade and I usually lead this residential together but this year for the first time in 4 years I am unable to attend as I am attending the Cheshire West Association of Primary Headteachers Annual Conference. My sincere thanks to Mrs Cade in advance for the meticulous planning and significant preparation that has gone in to the many weeks of work before the children even leave the site! Thanks also to all the other members of our wonderful staff team for giving up their time away from their own families to provide our Year 6 children with the best possible time.

Year 3 Trip to Warrington Museum

Please note that Year 3 are on a trip the very first day back after the half term holiday (see separate letter already sent from Miss Pilgrim and Miss Mullins). A packed lunch will be required for Monday 26th February.

Midday Vacancy

We currently have a Midday vacancy, the post is for 2 x days, consisting of an hour and a half each day. Please e-mail school direct if you are interested in this post, or e-mail Wendy Gallimore, Midday Supervisor on wgallimore@hartfordfprimary.cheshire.sch.uk

PTA Friendship Disco - Friday 9th February

Our wonderful PTA are hosting their first Discos this Friday and the arrangements are as outlined below:-Early Years and Key Stage 1 will be from 3.30pm – 4.30pm and Early Years parents do not need to stay with their child.

Early Years and Key Stage 1 children can bring a change of clothes in a labelled bag, so that they can change before the disco.

Key Stage 2 will be from 4.45pm – 5.45pm, and parents can drop their child at the main entrance as the PTA team will collect and take them through to the hall.

There will be a refreshment stall which will consist of:- Fruit Shoots and water, crisps and a selection of penny sweets and a few larger sweets. Recommended amount to bring £2.00.

Attached to my newsletter this week is the latest edition of our PTA NEWS, along with a flyer for free children's cycle training, and an Early Years Football Academy leaflet.

Readers of the week

<u>EYJD</u>	<u>1LM</u>	<u>2EB</u>	<u>3AP</u>	4FD	<u>5MH</u>	6CL
Esme-Rose	Ewan S	Phoebe H	Isaac H	Liam A	Anna K	Not
W	Grace S	Eden M	Gwendolyn T	Oliwia R	Finlay P	applicable
William M						
EYMR	<u>1NC</u>	<u>2SG</u>	3LM	4NR	<u>5SH</u>	6MW
Sophia L	Ishan T	Declan D	Hollie H	Melissa L	Grace W	Not
Megan L	Rose J	Summer T-S	Dan M	Ben R	Seth C	applicable

Finally it is the turn of Year 1 for their Celebration Assembly this Friday at 2.45pm in the main hall. Miss Cookson and Mrs Marzolo look forward to welcoming you then.

Miss Cookson and Mrs Marzolo look forward to welcoming you then.	
Many thanks for your continued support. Kind regards	
elgraineeal s.	
Miss M Fairweather	
Headteacher	
Responsibility, Respect, Aspiration and Pride	
×	×
AMENDMENTS TO SCHOOL RECORDS	
Child's Name:	Class:
Please amend details for my child as follows (e.g. phone number, ac	ldress, contact details):